
 

'Let’s chat 

to the Doc' 
Friday 11th November 2022 

12pm – 2pm 

Omeo Soldiers Memorial Hall 
(Lunch provided) 

 
Join us for an informal chat about health and wellbeing challenges faced by our 

community and how Omeo District Health can best support those  

 

Or you may have a question about the medical practice, hospital and urgent 

care centre, residential aged and community-based care but also other health 

and wellbeing services important to you 

 
A great opportunity to meet our: 

• Director of Medical Services - Dr Mau Wee   

• New Chief Executive Officer – Mary Manescu 

• and other Omeo District Health staff 

 

Hope to see you there!  

 

If you can’t make it but wish to contribute, please send us your comments to:  

www.odh.net.au/feedback 

 
 

 
   WE CARE about creating a healthy community 


